Fuller, Heather

From: Fuller, Heather

Sent: 12 November 2013 09:08

To: Morrison, William

Subject: FW: Peterborough City Council review

rroms 3o o S
Sent: 11 November C

To: Reviews@
Subject: Peterborough City Council review

Peterborough city council review

I would formerly like to agree with the commission's interim findings of 60 councillors on
Peterborough City Council.

Peterborough has grown rapidly since the last review and much further and more extensive
expansion is factored in, much of which already has planning permission over the next 2
to 10 year period.

The Peterborough unitary authority has a history of delivery and I have no doubt all the
housing in the current plans will be built. It is thus important that we have a slightly
larger council to cope with this extra population and its many demands, particularly as a
lot of the residents will be new to the city.

Kind regards,

Councillor John Peach
Chairman, Peterborough Conservative Association.





